
-----Original Message----- 
> From: Sue  
> Sent: 2023/07/27 3:55 PM 
> To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca> 
> Cc: Brar, Navjit Kaur (Councillor) <NavjitKaur.Brar@brampton.ca>;  
> Keenan, Dennis (Councillor) <Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>; Medeiros,  
> Martin - Councillor <Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Palleschi, Michael  
> - Councillor <Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca> 
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Proposal OZS-2023-0015 
>  
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
>  
>  
> Emma, I would like to formally submit my objection to the proposed  
> zoning changes to allow the development of 4 16 story apartment  
> complexes at the south west corner of Financial and Steeles 
>  
> The surrounding area is mainly a two story development the new design just does not blend in with the 
existing neighbourhood. 
> I am extremely concerned about the impacts to traffic in the area, not that long ago we widened 
Financial and Steeles as well as installing advance traffic lights to accommodate the increase in traffic 
and already it is insufficient and traffic is very much an issue again. 
> I personally worry about the impact to the value of my property, if  
> this is planned low income properties, this brings many implications  
> and impact to crime levels possibly making this an undesirable area to  
> reside I hear from parents there are insufficient schooling in the  
> area and their children must be bused to other locations Such an  
> influx of residents can add additional load to our already overwhelmed  
> hospital as well as the search for a family doctor in the area I hate  
> to think of impacts of many years of construction in the area 
>  
> I could go on and on but I think you get the gist of my concerns 
>  
> Thanks for listening 
>  
>  

 


